
BOROUGH OF UNION BEACH PLANNING BOARD 
 
 
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
The Borough of Union Beach Planning Board will hold a special meeting on August 12, 2015 at 7 p.m. 650 
Poole Avenue, Union Beach to discuss the  
ordinances introduced by the Borough Council at their last meeting.    
The Board will be reviewing the ordinances covering the  Redevelopment plans for the Department of 
Public Works existing site also known as lots 3 & 3.01 of Block 103 and the Brook Avenue Redevelopment 
Plan.  
 Notice of this meeting is being published in accordance with the Open Public Meetings Act. 
Dated August 1, 2015 
Madeline Russo, Secretary 
 


